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Remembering our Neighbors in Foxwood Village 
(from Joanne Rasmussen (# 56), Corresponding Secretary) 

 

  GET WELL CARDS WERE SENT TO: 
 

Joe Dauito #270, Rosalie Cleary #98, Betty Powers #42, 
Al Tyler #29, Bea McClurg #250, Regina Penny #139, 

Jean Stewart #141, Al Iovino #82, Terri Giambruno #271 
 

   We hope you feel better soon! 
 

 

A DONATION WAS SENT TO:  
 

East End Hospice in memory of Mary Ann Kennedy #233 
 
 

MAY THEY REST IN PEACE: 
 

Mary Ann Kennedy #233 
 

 

HUG YOUR CHILDREN 
HOLD YOUR HEAD HIGH 

LIGHT A CANDLE 
FEEL THE SUN ON YOUR FACE 

CALL AN OLD FRIEND 
SAY HI TO YOUR NEIGHBORS 

VOLUNTEER YOUR TIME 
SHOW YOUR FAMILY YOU LOVE THEM 

GIVE WHAT YOU CAN 
TAKE A MOMENT TO PAUSE 
IMAGINE A BETTER WORLD 

MAKE GOOD ON YOUR DREAMS 
REFLECT ON THE SUNSET 

LOOK FORWARD TO THE SUNRISE 

 

Submitted by Judy Engels, #242   

 


